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Cellco Partnership, d/b/a Verizon Wireless has filed an application with the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission ("PSC") to construct a new wireless communications facility on a site located at Steve Denton 

Road, Barlow, KY, 42024 (North Latitude: (37° 06' 42.15", West Longitude 89° 02' 44.58"). The proposed 
facility will include a 285-foot tall antenna tower, plus a 5-foot lightning arrestor, for a total height of 290 
feet with related ground facilities. This facility is needed to provide improved coverage for wireless 

communications in the area. 

This notice is being sent to you because the County Property Valuation Administrator's records indicate 
that you may own property that is within a 500' radius of the proposed tower site or contiguous to the 

property on which the tower is to be constructed. You have a right to submit testimony to the Kentucky 
Public Service Commission ("PSC"), either in writing or to request intervention in the PSC's proceedings 

on the application. You may contact the PSC for additional information concerning this matter at: Kentucky 

Public Service Commission, Executive Director, 211 Sower Boulevard, P.O. Box 615, Frankfort, Kentucky 

40602. Please refer to docket number 2022-00016 in any correspondence sent in connection with this 

matter. 

We have attached a map showing the site location for the proposed tower. Applicant's radio frequency 
engineers assisted in selecting the proposed site for the facility, and they have determined it is the proper 
location and elevation needed to provide quality service to wireless customers in the area. Please feel free 

to contact us at 317-63 7-1321 if you have any comments or questions about this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Russell L. Brown 
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